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Your ref. 06F.PA0018 

Notification under Section 87(1I)(g) of the EPA Acts 1992-2012 
(With reference to Section 173A(7) of the Planning and Development Act 2000-2012) 

In accordance with the provisions of Section 87(1I)(g) of the EPA Act 1992, as amendedNote I ,  

you are being notified that an application for an Industrial Emissions licence, to which Section 
87(1I)(g) of the EPA Act 1992, as amended, applies, was received by the Agency on 17/12/2010. 
The details of the application are .set out below: 

- Name and address of applicant: 

- Location of installation: 
- National Grid Reference: 
- Class and Nature of the Activity: 

Murphy Environmental Hollywood Limited, Hollywood 
Great, Nag’s Head, The Naul, Co. Dublin 
Hollywood Great, Nag’s Head, The Naul, Co. Dublin 
E3 158 N2580 
Integrated waste management facility 

- Licence Application Reference No: WO 129-03 

A copy of the application, the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) submitted by the applicant 
and associated correspondence are available for inspection on the Agency’s website www.eua.ie. 

In accordance with Section 87( 1 I)(g) of the EPA Act 1992, as amended, you are requested to 
respond to the Agency within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice and furnish any observations 
your authority has in relation to the licence application and EIS. 

Please note that under Section 173A(7) of the Planning and Development Act 2000-2012, a 
response to this notice is required within 4 weeks of receipt of this notice, even if you have 
no observations to make. 

The application is being processed by the Agency and your observations, if any, will be 
considered as part of the licence application assessment process. You will be notified of the 
proposed determination in due course. 

Any telephone enquiries in relation to the above should be directed to Noeleen Keavey at the 
number above. All written cornmurzicatiorzs and replies should be directed to the 
Administration Team, Environmental Licensing Programme, Office of Climate, Licensing, & 
Resource Use, EPA, PO Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County Wexford. 

Note I :  Please see the European Union (Environmental Impact Assessinent)(Integrated Pollution Preventicjn and 
control)(No. 2) Regulations 201 2 



Yours sincerely 

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


